
 
         June 2024 
Dear Parents,  

Coming into third grade the students should have total mastery of their 

math facts with addition and subtraction through 20. Please have them do 

Reflex twice a week throughout the summer. If you do not have access to 

Reflex, please use flash cards or have your child count by 2’s – 12’s as 

often as they can.  

Worksheets and timed tests are a great way to reinforce the facts and can 

be found at: https://math-drills.com/ 

The students should be reading books across the genres. They should 

read at least one-chapter book over the summer, and at least once a week, 

read aloud to a family member. This could be a book read to a younger 

sibling or a page out of a chapter book to a parent.  

Lastly, the public library has a wonderful reading program with incentives 

that might be fun to do: https://www.mrspl.org/books-more/summer-reading 

Have a fun summer!  

Sincerely,   

The Third Grade Team  
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